
For Prospective Applicants – Headteachers Post (Advertised at November 2022)

Dear Prospective Candidate

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Royal Cross School. 

Our aim is to create a safe environment in which our Pupils can flourish and develop as individuals 

so that they can take their place in the modern world. In order to achieve our aim we have a team 

of dedicated professionals who work hard to ensure that, not only are the core subjects delivered in

a structured and robust manner, but also that a wider curriculum is available; this includes Forest 

Schools and Music.

As an “Outstanding” School we are looking for an individual who shares our Vision and is keen to 

develop the School as a “Centre of Excellence” for Deaf individuals not only Pupils but in the wider 

community as well. As the Head of a very supportive Governing Body I have ensured that we work 

successfully with the established Senior Leadership Team providing challenge and support as 

required.

It is important to us that our Pupils are supported in their journey through the School. We employ 

the National Deaf Children's Society (NDCS) Healthy Minds Scheme and have a Pastoral Team to 

ensure the Wellbeing of our Children. 

We are a very successful special school who work very closely with our Parents who mostly live at 

distance to the School. We are looking for an individual who has high expectation for our pupils, 

can provide a supporting environment for staff and is committed to ensuring that the School has a 

bright future. The latter requiring working with the wider community, Local Authority Officers and 

other organisations such as the NDCS.

Interested applicants are encourage to contact the School to resolve any queries or questions they 

may have before submitting their application.

Once again thank you for your interest in the School and we look forward to receiving your 

completed application.


